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Parish Council to PCC Liaison – 16-9-15


There has been considerable activity regarding future fundraising events, namely:-

· Harvest festival in Church followed by lunch at the Village Hall on Sunday 27th September
· Joint progressive supper with the Village Hall on 21st November, this event is planned to start at the Church
· Christmas tree festival with a preview on 21st November and the event over the weekend of 28th and 29th November

The planned giving committee has now met and the four members have been tasked with targeting individual households, some of this work has already begun

The potential addition of a toilet and kitchenette is being investigated, early signs indicate a budget of £20k to £25k being required so separate fundraising would be necessary

Potential new PCC members are being approached



Simon Riley

Easton Royal Parish Councillor

